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00:00:04	Christina
Hi, welcome back. This is Christina, the producer, and co-host of the Magic Mountie Podcast. And we want to send you a big happy holidays and a big thank you to you, the listener, and to all of you who have come on as guests to share the many changes and good work your departments are doing, or just to share a message that needed sharing.

                
00:00:23	Christina
This year was not an easy one, but if there is one thing we learned about our Mt. SAC community in 2020, it's that you are resilient, you are gracious, you are capable of even more than you may have known. And the way the Mt. SAC community leaned in to show up for each other was made very evident in the conversations we had the pleasure of having this year and sharing with you. So, thank you for being you.

                
00:00:50	Christina
We also had a milestone moment in the podcast with reaching our 100th episode. If you haven't listened to that yet, please do. It's a fun compilation that features just student voices and is an inspiring one to listen to. You may hear one or two familiar faculty voices in there as well, like Liesel Reinhart who helped inspire and launch the Magic Mountie Podcast in the first place. So, it felt appropriate to sneak her in there just a little.

                
00:01:16	Christina
I also want to take a moment to share that the podcast will officially be on break for the holidays and you can expect new episodes first thing in 2021 on January 5th. The best way to make sure you're receiving all of the wonderful episodes featuring your colleagues and students, is by subscribing on your device's podcast app. Once you do, it will automatically notify you when we have something new to share.

                
00:01:38	Christina
And while you're there subscribing, it would help the show quite a bit if you took a moment to write us a brief review and rate us. The app actually shares the podcast more when we get reviews from you.

                
00:01:50	Christina
So, please enjoy your holidays and we will see you in the new year.

                

